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Newsletter 
No. 2 

Oct 2018 

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 
be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/

School Uniform 

We will be looking at pupils’ school uniform to ensure smartness and 
uniformity.  Please ensure your child has the correct uniform in 
school.  

New tartans have been sought to give better value (skirts £10-£12, 
pinafores £16-£18) The old style tartans can still be worn until July 
2020. Polos shirts are £8.50 and sweatshirts £9.00 to go with black 
or grey trousers & black shoes ..no white bits. Tights for girls need 

to be red or blue ...no dots/stripes/flowers etc!    

We are proud of St Mary’s, please be proud with us! Thank you 

Dates for your diary 
Mon 15th Oct—Yr 4 Parent Meetings 
Tues 16th Oct—Nursery Open Day 
 
Inset Day: Fri 19th Oct, school closed to pupils. 
Half Term: Monday 22nd Oct—Fri 26th Oct  
  

Forest School: Year 3 (am) Year 4 (pm) on Tuesdays 

Drum Lessons: Tuesdays 

Electric Guitar Lessons: Wednesdays 

Swimming: Years 2 & 3 on Thursdays 

Mass 
School Masses are continuing to be held in St Mary’s 

Church. Please find dates and time below—everyone is wel-

come to join us! 

Mass in Church at 10.30am 

Weds 10th Oct, Harvest Mass 

Weds 17th Oct, led by Year 4  

Weds 31st Oct, led by Year 6 

 
Sunday Mass in Church at 10.30am- all families welcome. 

Online Grooming 
It’s regularly coming to our attention that pupils 
here are vulnerable to being groomed online.  While we put in every measure at 
school to prevent this happening—eg  filters on computers, phones to be handed 

into the office during the school day and teaching our pupils how to stay safe on line, we are still 
hearing that pupils are accessing unsuitable online games and communicating with strangers.   

Please talk to your children, question what they’re playing online and whether it’s suitable for 
their age and who they’re talking to/playing with.  Please find attached more information on 
online grooming to keep your children safe.   

Please, please, please monitor your children’s online activity! 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you for all the donations so far.  Year 6 will lead our Har-

vest Mass and offer our harvest gifts on Wednesday morning 

at 10.30am in the church, which you are all invited to attend.  

All contributions will be taken to the Foodbank next Monday 

to help people in our community. Any further donations will be 

gratefully received. 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


Headteacher’s special mention to:   
Our parents/carers and families for all your wonderful Harvest donations.  These will be given to mem-

bers of our community in need.  Thank you all for your generosity. 

Dinner Money 

Please can we remind 
you to put your child’s 
dinner money in a bag 
or envelope with their 
name on and when the 
meals are required. 
Bank cash bags are 
available from the of-
fice if 
needed.  

Attendance  -  

Whole school to date: 96.8% 

Weekly Highest Attendance: 

14th Sept—Year 2 with 100% 

21st Sept—Year 4 with 100% 

28th Sept—Year 1 with 98.1% 

5th Oct—Year 3 with 100% 
 

FANTASTIC EFFORT - 

keep it up everyone! 

 

 Look out for our Pupil 100% 

Attendance Draw in December 

for Cinema tickets for the family!   

 In Nursery, we have been learning about 'Our Town'. We took a walk to the Library 
where we enjoyed listening to stories and borrowed some 

of their amazing books to take 
back to Nursery. We also 
thought about our homes and 
our address. We drew a pic-
ture, put it in an envelope with 
a stamp and addressed it to 
ourselves. We then walked to 
the post box and posted it! 
Everyone is excited to receive 
some post next week!   

Soup Kitchen! 

Year 6 organised a Harvest Soup 
Lunch for staff last Friday, which 
raised £21.60.  They  also made 
soup for the Parish Harvest Lunch 

which raised 
£90.  All pro-
cess will be 
sent to 
CAFOD. 

Tennis Roadshow 

Reception, Year 1,2 & 3 were given an insight into Tennis 

when Phil Leighton, from the Tennis Foundation came in 

a gave the children tennis workshop.  

Wow !! 






